
Course Shelf Life 
It is important that CCC graduates have the most current knowledge and skills required in their field of study. 
Skills acquired in a course previously taken are subject to course shelf life limitations as stipulated in the course 
description found in the College catalog. Any course used to meet a program requirement will need to be 
repeated if its course shelf life has been exceeded. A student repeating a course due to the course shelf life 
policy will pay full tuition charges for the course. The course will count towards the student’s requirements and 
enrollment status for determining financial aid eligibility. (Also see Repeat Courses information). Transferability of 
courses from other institutions would follow the same shelf life requirements as approved for CCC courses. Any 
appeals are to follow the current policy and procedure used for course waivers and substitutions. 
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